
 

 

 

 
SHIRE OF CARNARVON 

NOTICE OF 
SPECIAL MEETING OF COUNCIL 

TUESDAY 14 FEBRUARY 2023 

 

 

 

 

It is advised that there will be a Special Meeting of Council on Tuesday 14 February 2023 in Council 
Chambers, Francis Street Carnarvon commencing at 1.00pm to discuss the following – 
 

• Development Application P03/23 – “The Pier” Stage 1 Development 
 
 
Members of the public are welcome to attend. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Andrea Selvey 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


